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March 26, 2014 

Kevin S. Erskine 
57 West Main Street 
Greenwich, Ohio 44837 

Mr. Erskine, 

Thank you for contacting the Ohio Power Siting Board (OPSB) regarding the proposed Greenwich 
Windpark, OPSB case number 13-0990-EL-BGN. Your comments will be docketed in the OPSB case 
file. 

It is noted that you are in favor of the proposed project. 

A local public hearing will be held on May 6, 2014 at 6:00 p.m. at South Central High School, 3305 
Greenwich Angling Road, Greenwich, Ohio 44837. This hearing provides local residents the 
opportunity to submit written or oral testimony to the Board regarding the project. 

If you have any additional questions or concerns, please contact the OPSB at (866) 270-6772. Again, 
thank you for your continued interest in this case. 

Very truly yours. 
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Kim Wissman, Executive Director 
Ohio Power Siting Board 
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180 East Broad Street 
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Case No: 13-0990-El^BGN 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio March 22,2014 
Attn: Ohio Power Siting Board 
180 East Broad Street 
Columbus, OH 43215 

Dear Board Members; 

1 am writing in SUPPORT of the Greenwich (OH) Wind (Case No: 13-0990-EL-BGN). As a 
resident of Greenwich Village, It would bolster the economy and generate awareness of clean 
energy. 

t strongly encourage the Ohio Power Siting Board to approve or do whatever it takes for this 
project to move forward. 

It is the right thing to do-for our economy, our commutiity and the environment. 

Thank you, 

Kevin S. Erskine 

57 West Main St Greenwich, OH 44837-1030 

(440)935-4540 

erskine66@neo. rr. com 


